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Sinn Féin Assembly member Alex Maskey today accused the 
British Government of continuing with their policy of 
concealment and cover-up in relation to the murder of Pat 
Finucane. Mr Maskey's comments come after it was revealed 
that the NIO took the secret decision not to proceed with the 
inquiry into Pat Finucane murder.

 
Mr Maskey said:

 
"In the years since the murder of Pat Finucane the British 
government have consistently frustrated every effort to get 
to the truth. The have deliberately sought to cover up the 
role of British State Agencies in this murder.

 
"At Weston Park in July 2001 the British Government finally 
committed to holding an inquiry into this murder. Since then 
they have attempted to use the Inquiries Act to limit the 
scope and nature of this inquiry. This is clearly unacceptable 
to the Finucane family.

 
"It has now emerged that the former British Secretary of 
State Peter Hain took the decision not to proceed with the 
Finucane Inquiry. The Finucane family were not told of this 
decision. Given the secrecy surrounding this turn of events 
and the actions of the British government over the years 
since the murder it is a logical conclusion to reach that the 
Hain decision is simply the latest stage in the policy of 
concealment and cover-up which has marked the British 
approach to date.

 
"Sinn Féin will continue to support the Finucane family and 
other families who have been the victims of British State 
terror in their pursuit of the truth." ENDS

  Daily news 
  from Sinn Féin 
 

Ireland's most 
popular political 
weekly 
newspaper online.

 

Books, videos, 
CDs, shirts and 
much more 
available online.

 

If you live outside 
of Ireland you can 
still play your part.

http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27607 (1 of 3)25/04/2008 19:17:56

http://www.sinnfein.ie/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/policies/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/peace/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/elections/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/join/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/gaelic/news/detail/27607
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/archives
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/special_features
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/audio_video
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/podcast
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/campaign_literature
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/campaign_literature
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/rss
http://www.sinnfeinnews.com/
http://www.sinnfeinnews.com/
http://www.sinnfeinnews.com/
http://www.sinnfeinnews.com/
http://www.sinnfeinnews.com/
http://www.sinnfeinnews.com/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/campaign_literature
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27774
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27774
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27774
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27774
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27698
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27698
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27698
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27698
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27698
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27698
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27713
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27713
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27713
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27713
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27712
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27712
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27712
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27712
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27712
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27711
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27711
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27711
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27711
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27711
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27710
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27710
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27710
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27710
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27710
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27710
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27710
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27708
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27708
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27708
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27708
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/
http://www.anphoblacht.com/
http://www.sinnfeinbookshop.com/
http://www.sinnfein.ie/fosf/


Sinn Féin: Finucane decision latest stage in policy of concealment

●     Sinn Féin MEP in 

climate change 

meeting with 

American Trade 

Union president

●     Newry Council to 

meet with 

Dentist’s 

representatives 

about 

‘unacceptable’ 

access to services

●     Sinn Féin 

disappointed at 

11+ carbon copy 

proposal

●     Pay talks must 

secure a better 

deal for low paid 

workers - Morgan

●     Hospital 

Operating 

Theatre 

‘inefficiency’ 

wasting million

●     Harney bears 

direct 

responsibility for 

cancer waiting 

times – Ó Caoláin

●     DDP Chair 

describes SDLP 

remarks on new 

Independent 

members as 

‘unfortunate’

●     Call for new data 

protection 

legislation after 

Bank of Ireland 

laptops lost

●     Sinn Féin submit 

EU ‘Petition of 

Concern’ on 

Coleraine super-

dumps issue

●     Walkinstown 

heroin seizure 

and Crumlin pipe 

bomb raised in 

Dáil

●     Ó Snodaigh 

introduces 

legislation to 

remove age 

http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27607 (2 of 3)25/04/2008 19:17:56

http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27707
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27707
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27707
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27707
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27707
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27706
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27706
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27706
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27706
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27706
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27706
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27706
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27703
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27703
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27703
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27703
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27654
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27654
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27654
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27654
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27640
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27640
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27640
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27640
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27640
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27635
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27635
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27635
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27635
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27635
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27604
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27604
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27604
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27604
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27604
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27604
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27602
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27602
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27602
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27602
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27602
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27601
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27601
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27601
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27601
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27601
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27600
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27600
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27600
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27600
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27600
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27599
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27599
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27599
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27599


Sinn Féin: Finucane decision latest stage in policy of concealment

restrictions on 

jury service

Return to Top 

 
© Copyright 2008 

webmaster@sinnfein.ie   Privacy Policy 

http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27607 (3 of 3)25/04/2008 19:17:56

http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27599
http://www.sinnfein.ie/news/detail/27599
mailto:webmaster@sinnfein.ie
http://www.sinnfein.ie/privacy

	www.sinnfein.ie
	Sinn Féin: Finucane decision latest stage in policy of concealment


	DFEADDHJICOCGOLDCIHMMMDOGPFHAPGC: 
	form1: 
	f1: 
	x: 
	f2: 





